
Dear members and friends, 

Grafton Sporting Car Club Hillclimb Series Round 1 has been rescheduled for 26th September 2021 
entries have reopened on Motorsport Australia and will close on Friday 17th September. Those with 
a current entry have been emailed and requested to confirm their participation. As positions 
become available pending entries will be accepted in order of receipt. 

As mentioned at the last event only valid, fully paid entries will be accepted. The status of an entry is 
indicated as: 

Accepted – a valid entry with payment received 

Approved – a valid entry 

Received – an invalid entry due to absence of detail; usually GSCC Class or Car Registration Number 

Pending – an entry waiting to be received 

Withdrawn – an entry which has been withdrawn 

Happy to answer any queries or to provide advice on progressing your entry. 

Best Regards, 

Kerry Anne Merry 

Secretary of the Meeting 
GSCC Hillclimb Series Round 1  

Email: hillclimb@gscc.org.au 


